

Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Fwd: Gating project

Travis Longcore <tlongcore@babcnc.org> To: Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org> Wed, Aug 24, 2022 at 4:52 PM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Stewart Margolis <stulou@aol.com>

Subject: Gating project

Date: August 24, 2022 at 4:44:55 PM PDT

To: <tlongcore@babcnc.org>

I have lived in The neighborhood for fifty two years. My home on Clusterberry Court is a few yards from Woodwardia Drive and I see no reason for gates. I concur with the letter sent to you by Elizabeth Rothman.

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS